
Glen Park Izaak Walton - Merrillville, IN 46410

August Shoot

August 4, 2019 -- ATA Shoot Results

Singles: # of Shooters: 34 State Score

Class A WAYNE MEYERS IN 95

Class B DENNIS KITCHING IL 99

Class C JUSTIN RENTNER IL 95

Class D LARRY SWENTZEL IN 95

Sr. Vet TOM ANTCZAK IN 99

Vet. LARRY LIPA IN 97

HANDICAP: # of Shooters: 29 Yardage State Score

19 - 21.5 BOB PETERSON IN 95 OVER JEAN AUBIN

22 - 24.5 JOHN WOOD IL 95

25 - 27.0 TIM RICHARDS IN 94

Sr. Vet GEORGE KRACH IL 91 OVER SCOTT NELSON

Vet. LARRY LIPA IN 93

DOUBLES: # of Shooters :  12

Class B WAYNE MEYERS IN 89

Class C PETER BRISSETTE IN 86

Vet. DAVID WRIGHT IN 84

HOA: DOUG DARBY IN 275           S = 95     H = 92      D = 88

Score Earned Yardages: Earned From To

95 JEAN AUBIN 0.5 20.5 21.0

95 JOHN WOOD 0.5 22.0 22.5

95 BOB PETERSON 0.5 20.0 20.5
Commentary:

The weather did get a little warm, upper 80s, but was a good day overall, sunny and no wind.
Singles:

Of the 34 shooters, 26 broke a 90 or better. Tom A. dropped his 27th target, and a rising star, Dennis K. dropped his 21st
target, both scoring 99s. After that, there were 3 97s, 2 96s, 7 95s, 2 94s, 2 93s, 4 92s, 3 91s & a 90. Great scores.
Handicap:

The handicap scores were not as great as last month, but there were 3 shooters that had high scores of 95, each of them
earning a 1/2 yard punch. After them we had a 94, 3 93s, a 92, 3 91s & a 90. We had 17 shooters that participated in a
relatively new option, the Middle 50s. Jean Aubin broke 25 / 24 for the only 49 in the middle 50, worth $85.00.
Doubles:

I think that by the time doubles was up, the shooters were weary of the heat, with the high score being an 89.

Doug Darby took the HOA with a 275, followed by Bill Mager with a 274 & Larry Lipa with a 273. Yes, one target matters.

We paid out $598 in options and added money, and threw 7,500 targets. Of the 36 shooters for the day, 13 were from 
Illinois and the rest from Indiana.

Once again we need to recognize all those that volunteered to help this shoot go smoothly. Thanks guys.

Our next shoot will be September 1st.


